

Parc Lewis Primary School, Broadway, Pontypridd, R.C.T, CF37 1BE Telephone: 01443 486836 Fax: 01443 401071 E -mail: admin@parclewisprimary.rctcbc.cymru

February 2025

World Book Day 2025 - Friday 14th March

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are excited to share with you that we will be celebrating World Book Day on <u>Friday 14th March</u>.

To join in on the festivities, we encourage each child to dress up as their favourite book character. Additionally, we ask that they bring in a copy of the book featuring their chosen character to share with their classmates.

We will be hosting a World Book Day parade, where each class will choose a winner for the best costume. We are looking forward to seeing the imaginative outfits and will be rewarding the winners with a special prize!

In addition to our celebrations, we will be holding a second-hand book sale after school on <u>Thursday 13th March</u>. This is a great chance to encourage a love of reading and promote sustainability. If you have any gently used books that you would like to donate, please send them in by <u>Monday 10th March</u>. The books will be individually priced with a suggested donation, and all proceeds will go towards funding literacy resources for our school.

Thank you for your continuing support in fostering a love of reading within our community. We can't wait to celebrate World Book Day with your children and see their enthusiasm for their favourite authors and characters!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Chandler Deputy Headteacher





